
 

May 13
th

, 2013 

  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 I cannot believe this school year has already come and gone! I 

truly thank God for an amazing year! I want to say thank you to all my parents for 

helping and making this year extra special. It really helps having parents that want 

to be involved. I can also see the love you show your child by placing them in a 

Christian school where they can learn more about Christ every day. We have such 

an awesome school! 

 

 Thank you also for all the wonderful cards and gifts during 

teacher appreciation week! It was very thoughtful of you all! Please send a brown 

paper sack with your child to school before Thursday of this week. We will be 

cleaning out our desk and taking books and papers home.  

 

 I will send home their scrapbooks that we have made 

throughout the year and also the slideshow I put together for them when we 

meet for parent teacher conference.  

 

  I have enjoyed teaching your children and will miss every single 

one of them. I do wish them the best of luck next year and hope everyone has a 

great/enjoyable summer. I will meet with you one last time at our parent teacher 

conference next Monday. One thing I remind you to stay on top of this summer is 

reviewing math flashcards (addition/subtraction and multiplication/division). That 

is so very important and they will move very fast at the beginning of 3
rd

 grade. I 

hate to see them loose what we have learned. Thanks again for all you have done 

this year! God bless you in many ways!! 

 

 

 Mrs. Creider 

 

     

        


